
Lake Central School Corporation 

Kindergarten  
Hands-On Workshop 

For Parents 

Thursday - March19th 
6:00pm - 7:00pm 

at Homan Elementary School 
    210 E. Joliet Street - Schererville, IN  (219) 322-4451 

Parents of incoming kindergarten students are invited to  
attend an action packed hands-on workshop.  This workshop 
is designed to provide suggestions and techniques parents 

can use to assist their child in areas of reading, writing, and 
mathematics readiness. 

 
 

We suggest that children do not attend this workshop so parents are able 
to give their full attention to the activities and information that will be  

provided. 

 


